
Comment Info: ================= 


General Comment:I am in support of the FSIS proposed rule to include Chile in 

the list of countries 

eligible to export poultry and poultry products to the United States. I believe 

there 

is great value and benefits in promoting fair and honest international poultry 

trade 

between the US and Chile. Obviously, my support is under the assumption that 

importation of poultry products from Chile will meet established requirements 

such 

as USDA inspection, acceptable veterinary health status, and that this trade 

will 

be consistent with international agreements. 


I am a poultry veterinarian and my family and I are regular consumers of poultry 

products. Therefore, I appreciate the efforts of our official agencies to 

promote and 

protect food safety for consumers and the health of the US poultry operations. 


From 
Arturo Rosales 
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